
June 16,2017

We are very sorry to inform you that our former fellow Board of Trustees member Joe Lynch
passed away in early May 2017. Joe made many contributions to Heatherwood over the years,

both as a Board member and as Chairman of the Mailing Committee. FIis good humor and

willingness to help in any way possible were of great value to our community. We express our

sincerest sympathy to his wife Mary Ellen.

Following Joe's passing, Heatherwood is fortunate that homeowner Gary Bellotti agreed to step

up and serve on the Board for the remainder of Joe's term, which will end October 20,2017.The
oiher Board members welcome him and look forward to working with him on behalf of alt

Heatherwood homeowners.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
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